
Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Cuyama Basin Groundwater 

Sustainability Agency Board of Directors meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 

10, 2024, has been canceled. 

 

A Special Board of Directors meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, July 31, 

2024, at 2:00 p.m. at the Cuyama Valley Family Resource Center 4689 CA-166, New 

Cuyama, CA 93254. 

 

 

The next regular meeting is on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. at 

Cuyama Valley Family Resource Center 4689 CA-166, New Cuyama, CA 93254. 

 

 

  


